PTA NEWSLETTER _ MAY 2017

[bookmark: _GoBack]The PTA have had a busy few months!

Firstly a big thank you to everyone for your commitment and contributions to the PTA.

What a success the PTA Family Fun Night was - raising £732!!!   
The School Hall was full to bursting with laughter, drinks flowing and an abundance of raffle prizes.  
A huge thanks should go to the parents who provided an outstanding selection of Hot Pot dishes for supper. The Quiz was challenging, funny, informative and everyone had a fantastic team spirit, it was a huge hit! 
Thank you to Helen and Pete Kennedy for organising the event and the Quiz master, Ashley Hamp. 
It was lovely to see so many ex pupils, parents and members of the community at the event - it really bought the school and community together and I'm sure many will be looking forward to the next Quiz night!

Before the Easter break, the children organised stalls selling cakes, sweets, arts & crafts, and white elephant, raising a fantastic £60! The PTA joined forces at the event putting on a brilliant Easter Egg Hunt on the Village Green and a tasty BBQ in the sunshine.

The PTA have been busy running the very popular weekly afterschool clubs of Art, Choir, Craft Activities and Film Nights with the majority of children attending them.  

Thanks to Joan Fisher for running an afterschool Art Club in March, the children who attended really did gain a lot of knowledge and skills.

The Choir run by Darren Lloyd have been practising hard and I'm sure we will enjoy hearing them sing their hearts out at the Rose Queen on the 17th June 2017.

The Craft Activities club is loved, with different activities every week, thank you to Louise Wilson and Karen Wolfenden for running this.

Film nights are a fantastic event. The children have enjoyed 2 events so far watching recent films and filling their boots with sweets and hotdogs.  Thanks to Louise Wilson, Louise Eyre and Shelley Penn for overseeing the children and Flix in the Stix for allowing us to use their equipment.  We combine the film nights with our PTA meetings in the bar and would like to thank Mike Wray for coming in early to open the Bar for us. This seems to be working out really well and it is great to see so many adults come along.

COMING UP
We have the Rose Queen on the 17th  June and are looking forward to seeing everyone at the event - please bring along family and friends.  If you know anyone wanting to run a stall please contact Helen Kennedy on 07722782837. Don’t forget to put your name down for helping out if you can as we will need some help getting the field ready in the morning for the event - many hands make light work!

Thanks for your continued support!

IF ANYONE HAS ANY SUGGESTIONS FOR FUTURE EVENTS PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT MEMBERS OF THE PTA DIRECTLY OR THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE.

